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BLAIR FOX GENERATION WA PTY LTD, INCINERATOR AND POWER GENERATOR 

702. Hon JIM SCOTT to the Leader of the House: 
(1) Did the Leader of the House write to the Chittering shire president regarding the Blair Fox Generation 

WA Pty Ltd incinerator and power generator?  

(2) In this letter, did the Leader of the House discuss the use of the Blair Fox incinerator to dispose of 
materials other than chicken litter?  

(3) What other materials does the Leader of the House propose to be incinerated at the Blair Fox facility?  

Hon KIM CHANCE replied: 
I thank the member for some notice of this question. 

(1)-(3) Hon Jim Scott provided me with a copy of this question about 20 minutes before the start of question 
time, which enabled me to call my office and do a correspondence check.  That check, so far, reveals 
that I have not written to the shire president of Chittering, but that a number of letters were sent from 
my office to the chief executive officer, Mr Ray Hooper.  However, it is possible that I have written to 
the Shire of Chittering on this matter - indeed, I think it is likely that I have - but so far it has not been 
possible to identify the particular letter given that I wrote to the CEO on a number of occasions.  I ask 
that the honourable member place the question on notice, and I will resolve the matter with some 
precision.  It may also help if Hon Jim Scott provided a copy of the letter.   

Hon Jim Scott:  I will do so.  

Hon KIM CHANCE:  I thank the member very much.  
 


